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June 15, 1979
SFil: V-0540
ST-HL-AE-353

Director, Region IV
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76102

Dear Sir:

South Texas Project
Units 1 & 2

Docket flos. STil 50-498, STN 50-499
Bulletin fio. 79-09

Bulletin fiumber 79-09, received April 18, 1979, has been
reviewed by Houston Lighting and Power Company. Investigation in-
dicates that General Electric type AK-2 Circuit Breakers are not
being utilized in the South Texas Project; therefore, no action is
necessary.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

(t 4 1
/E. A. Turner

Vice President
Power Plant Construction

& Technical Services
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cc: Director, f1RC Office of Inspection & Enforcement
C. Thrash (Baker & Botts)
R. Gordon Gooch (Baker & Botts)
J. R. flewman (Lowenstein, flewman, Reis, Axelrad & Toll)
D. G. Barker
A. J. Granger
R. A. Frazar -n-
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